Water Resources Department
725 Summer St NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301

(503) 986-0900

Fax (503) 986-0904

February 11, 2019

Jack Platt

Platt Dairy

11070 Oak Hill Rd
Independence, Oregon 97351

Re: Notice of Reconsideration of Final Order on Water Right Application S-88645

Dear Mr. Platt,

Pursuant to OAR 137-004-0080(5) the Water Resources Department is reconsidering the
Final Order on Application S-88645, which was served on December 12, 2018. The purpose of
this reconsideration is to clarify the season of use described in the Final Order. The Final Order
will remain in effect during reconsideration. On conclusion of reconsideration, the Department
will issue an order confirming, modifying or reversing the existing order.

Sincerely,

)

Dwighf Frapch,
Water Right\SetwiCes\DDivision Administrator




